
Homestay Families Wanted

At Te Kura Mareko - Casebrook Intermediate we enjoy working with International Students who are
generally from Asia.

Groups of 20 to 30 students visit for two to three weeks and often individuals are here for longer
periods of time. While here the students attend our classes, have ESOL lessons and generally
experience our New Zealand way of life.

We ask our families and wider community to act as Homestays. This involves having one or two of
our visitors and including them in your family.

We pay $340.00 per child per week. If you are interested to learn more about this programme please
complete the attached form, hard copy or email.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Sharon Keen
Principal

Homestay Families Wanted

● Name: ________________________________________________________________

● Currently have a child at Casebrook Yes/No

● Child’s Name: __________________________________________________________

● Phone Number:_________________________Cell:_____________________________

● Address: _______________________________________________________________

● Email:__________________________________________________________________


